
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Bcc: 

Prosper, Terrie D. 
5/7/2014 11:13:23 AM 
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Subject: RE: Customer Redacte complaint update 

Thanks, I will provide the letter to the reporter. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 10:59 AM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Cc: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Customer Redact complaint update 

Ken 

Our communications person 
Redacted 

Redacted heard from the ABC reporter this morning that 
says she has received no communication from the CPUC. 

shop to ask for a copy of the letter. We understand the ABC person will contact Redacted 

As I mentioned to you this morning.[Redacted ^contacted our gas folks earlier today and we 
are sending a crew out to check for gas leaks. 

Thanks 

Laura 
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Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&Els committed to protecting.our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please VISIT http://www.pge:com/abouueompany/privacy/customer/ 
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